
Notice 
August 10, 2018 

 

 

The Board of Trustees of the Town of Marble are accepting Letters of Interest 

from qualified persons to fill a vacant seat on the Marble Board of Trustees. The 

term of the appointment will run until the next regularly scheduled municipal 

election on Tuesday April 7, 2020. 

Qualifications: All candidates must be a qualified elector of the Town of Marble, a 

citizen of the United States, at least 18 years of age, and must have resided in the 

Town of Marble for one year immediately prior to the date of the appointment. 

Letters of Interest must be returned to the Town Clerk no later than 5:00 p.m. on 

Thursday August 30, 2018. 

For more information contact: 

 

Ron Leach, Town Administer 

970-963-1938 

leach@townofmarble.com 


